
 

 

 

 

Date: February 26, 2008 
 
 

Telecommunication Certification Body (and/or)  

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

Subject: Class II Permissive Change FCC ID: EHA802UIAG 
 
Dear Application Examiner: 

 

Intermec Technologies Corporation with the assistance of Northwest EMC Inc. is submitting an 

application for a Class 2 Permissive Change for the 802UIAG radio, FCC ID: EHA802UIAG, to 

approve a new RF exposure condition. The 802UIAG radio is certified for limited modular 

approval in Intermec’s CK61 computer and co-located with FCC ID: HN2-BTM311. 

 

The new RF exposure configurations occur when the CK61 is docked in the cradle of the IP30.  

The IP30 is a pistol grip RFID scanner that contains radio modules IM4 and BTM4, FCC ID: 

EHAIM4 and FCC ID: EHA-BTM4 respectively.   

 

The IM4 and BTM4 were previously certified.  

 

No changes have been made to the hardware or software of the radios in these co-located 

configurations. Co-located MPE estimates for mobile exposure conditions have been submitted. 

The exhibits submitted demonstrate compliance with FCC rules.  

 

Your efforts in reviewing this application are greatly appreciated. 

 

Please contact me by telephone at (319) 846-2415 or by e-mail (Dave.Fry@Intermec.com) if 

there are questions or additional information needed concerning this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dave Fry 
Sr. EMC Engineer 
 

550 Second St SE 

Cedar Rapids, IA 52401 

Dave Fry   MS GR05 

Sr. EMC Engineer 

tel   319 846-2415 

fax  319 846-2475 

Dave.Fry@Intermec.com 

www.intermec.com 

 

 
 


